
Don’t forget the Improving Work-Life Satisfaction for Scientists and Engi-

neers Workshop lead by Dr. Donna Dean, Past President of AWIS 

(Association for Women in Science), 24-year veteran of NIH, NAE (National 

Academy of Engineering) and the FDA, and noted author, together with Cindy 

Simpson (AWIS Director of Programs and External Relations) on Thursday, 

January 26 from 2 - 4 p.m. in BH 301.  This interactive workshop will help 

you: 

  

Define for yourself what work-life satisfaction is and is not 

 Understand how incongruence between priorities and actions can drain 

energy and negatively impact work-life satisfaction 

 Examine how your current choices impact work-life satisfaction and iden-

tify changes that will have the biggest impact on personal and profes-

sional satisfaction 

 Identify 7 keys to achieving and maintaining work-life satisfaction 

 Craft a personalized plan to improve work-life balance satisfaction 

 

Please RSVP by Tuesday, January 24 if you would like to attend.  Space is 

limited.  If you have questions, please contact us!  

Worklife Effectiveness Workshop 

Our next Faculty 

Lunch at the Ropp 

for this academic 

year will be Wed., 

Feb 8 from 12:30—

1:30 p.m.  Come en-

joy networking with 

your colleagues, a 

great lunch and learn   

something to boost 

your career and suc-

cess! 
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Career Networking Award 

Don’t forget that you can apply for a Career Networking Award—up to 

$2000 to support your research-related activity.  You can apply any time 

and you can apply multiple times — the form is available on the AD-

VANCEing Faculty website at:  http://www.advance.latech.edu/index.php?

option=com_content&view=article&id=18&Itemid=41 

Volume 3, Issue 5 

 

Questions? Want more in-

formation about the AD-

VANCEing    Faculty Pro-

gram?  Contact the Office 

for Women in Science and 

Engineering (OWISE) at:     

 

advance@latech.edu 

 

call us at 257-2101, or 

check out our website at:  

 

www.advance.latech.edu 

Changes in Travel Card 

The state has discontinued the Bank of America travel card effective the 

first of the year.  A new state liability card is available, but there are a num-

ber of restrictions on this card.  Contact Carrie Kelly for more information at 

257-2902 to find out if you might be eligible for this card. 
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